
Wisdom from the Workshop: The Magic of Making Things
with Evan Sanders on Wednesday May 26, 7:30pm – 9:00pm

Making things and working with the hands has long been an integral
part of the Steiner curriculum. Steiner was, in many ways, ahead of his
time, insisting, in the early part of the 20th Century, that boys should
learn to sew and that girls should learn woodwork and metalwork so
that both might learn to make beautiful and useful things. But making
things goes beyond just being useful. Students arrive at the workshop
or the craft room to learn about the practical arts; in reality, they are
there to learn about themselves.

In this talk, Evan will showcase different projects that students
undertake in their time at Glenaeon. Starting with finger-knitting in the
early years, students embark on a journey that takes them from
textiles, timber and ceramics, via blacksmithing, leather and stained
glass, through to concrete, plastics and 3d-printing. Evan will explore
the different inner mindset and outer skills that each of these materials
require and discuss the ways that we use the art of marking things to
develop students’ wellbeing, self-knowledge and resilience on their
path to adulthood.
___________________________________________

• WHEN
      Wednesday May 26  7:30pm – 9:00pm

• WHERE
      Marion Mahony Griffin Hall
      Glenaeon Castlecrag Campus
      121 Edinburgh Rd, Castlecrag 2068

BOOKINGS ARE ESSENTIAL.
Please book your free place at:    https://www.trybooking.com/BQJOA

For further information, please contact castlecrag@glenaeon.nsw.edu.au  or phone 99580774

Evan Sanders teaches Design & 
Technology at Glenaeon form years 5 – 
12 and is a Glenaeon graduate himself.  
He has degrees in Education and Digital 
Media as well as an Advanced Diploma 
of Rudolf Steiner Education. Also 
experienced in music & drama teaching, 
web development and theatre 
production, Evan is passionate about the 
intersection of technology and creativity  
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